March 1, 2011 Board Meeting
All board members present except for Ron (Excused absence).  Several guests were also in attendance.
The meeting was called to order at 7:01 pm by Ole.  Minutes from previous meeting were reviewed and approved.
Lindsay discussed a possible big sponsorship that he is working on.
IMCA has been contacted about sending a representative for a seminar at the Wild about Wheels show.
Discussion was held about the purchase of a new truck for use by the fire crew and updating the equipment.    Discussion was also held about other track vehicles and repairs that need to be made.
Discussion held on the website.
Discussion held about the Wild about Wheels event and vendors that will have displays.
Discussion held on insurance coverage.
It was stated that transponders are going to be required at Williston track this year and they will be required for the Modified and Stock car tour races.
Committee has been formed to get information to the membership in regards to the current investigation.
The next meeting will be March 8, 2011.  Meeting adjourned at 8:28 pm.

